
 

PRESENTED BY THE CITY OF HAWTHORNE PUBLIC WORKS 
DEPARTMENT 

City Wide Drive-Thru Event  

E-Waste Collection & Paper Shredding 

Saturday 
October 8, 2022 
9 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

Betty Ainsworth Center  
3851 El Segundo Blvd.  

(Corner of El Segundo Blvd. 
and Doty Ave.) 

Hawthorne Residents Only  
Shredding - allowed to Bring 
up to 3 large banker boxes 
or bags per address. 

E-Waste includes anything electronic or with a cord. 


